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Minutes of Meetins
Etna Township Trustees Special Meeting

January 7, 20t9
20

The Etna Township Board of Trustees met on Monday, January 7,2019 in the Etna Township
Administration Building for the purpose of conducting a special meeting. The meeting was called to
order at 5:00 p.m. by President Carlisle. Jeff Johnson led the invocation and Roger Digel-Barrett led The
Pledge of Allegiance. Roll call showed Trustees JeffJohnson, Randy Foor, John Carlisle, and Fiscal
Officer Walter Rogers present.

Trustee Johnson moved to adopt the agenda. The motion was seconded by Trustee Foor and passed by
unanimous affirmative vote.

Public Comments - None

Appeal Hearing
Appeal of resolution 18-12-04-02 regarding 1040 Columbus Street

Trustee Carlisle swore in Mr. Johnson.

The property owner Shane Johnson who appealed the resolution to remove the unsafe structure on
1040 Columbus Street was present. The propeffy owner is appealing Etna Township removing the
structure. The property owner is requesting that he remove the structure.

John Singleton explained that the property owner can reach an agreement with the Board of
Trustees regarding the structure. John Singleton provided a current picture ofthe property. The
steel frame is remaining from the structure. The township has letters from West Licking Joint Fire
District and the Licking County Buildings Codes declaring the structure unsafe.

Shane Johnson is willing to remove the structure. On Saturday they removed damaged areas and
replaced with the new fencing material. The property owner is willing to remove the structure in
the next forty-five days. The fencing will remain.

The Trustees need the unsafe structure removed in its entirety. The fence issue will need to be
discussed with the Zoning Inspector.

Trustee Carlisle moved to grant Shane Johnson the ability to remove the entire structure down
including the steel the fence is attached to until February 28,2018; if not completed by February
28th the township will remove. The motion was seconded by Trustee Foor. Discussion: The
Trustee verifìed this would give the property owner enough time. The structure will be removed
down to the concrete. The motion passed by unanimous afÏirmative vote.

Shane Johnson has already pulled a permit from the ZoningOffice for the fence.

Announcements and Trustee Comments -
Trustee Johnson will not be available for the Saturday January 19th meeting.

Trustee Johnson moved to pay the bills as presented. The motion was seconded by Trustee Foor and
passed by unanimous affirmative vote.

Trustee Foor moved to adjourn at 5:28 p.m. The motion was seconded by Trustee Johnson and passed by
unanimous affirmative vote.
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Walter Rog"rs,Ft

All the resolutions as presented are on file with the Fiscal OfÏicer


